
REA featured in RSPO’s first Guest Insights 
article
,

REA has been featured in the first edition of the Roundtable on Sustainable Palm Oil’s (RSPO) 
Guest Insights column, a new platform that provides insights into current developments shaping 
sustainability in the palm oil sector throughout the sustainable palm oil value chain.

In this feature, Dr. Bremen Yong, REA's Chief Sustainability Officer, shares insights on the 
importance of shared responsibility and inclusive partnerships in advancing sustainability. The 
article highlights REA’s ongoing efforts to support independent smallholders through initiatives like 
the SHINES programme, which strengthens capacity, improves market access, and supports 
alignment with global standards, including the European Union Deforestation Regulation (EUDR).

REA is delighted to contribute to this conversation and thanks RSPO for the opportunity to share 
the group’s experience in promoting a more transparent, inclusive, and responsible palm oil 
industry.

Read the full article here: https://rspo.org/nurturing-shared-responsibility-for-the-future-of-palm-oil/
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